From: Brenda F

To: JCT Exhibits; Bryant Fitzgerald
Subject: HB2015
Date: Saturday, April 13, 2019 9:56:47 AM

As a concerned citizen, | implore you to NOT give driver licenses to undocumented
workers or illegal aliens. The people spoke strongly by way of vote on this
previously. Even though | was born in this country and have had a license for more
than 40 years, to renew my drivers license | must show a certified birth certificate.
This bill encourages more illegal aliens to come to Oregon with no future thought of
obtaining citizenship. Citizenship is meaningless if illegal immigrants are coming to
this state both encouraged and unchallenged. With Oregon already providing
sanctuary status, this bill would draw more to our state, costing tax paying citizens to
not only pay for the additional burden on DMV services, but also many other services.
Illegal immigration is a drain on our state budget.

Please vote no on HB2015.

Brenda Fitzgerald
Sheridan, Oregon
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